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From: <anthony.channing@cox.net>
To: <ESolorio@energy.state.ca.us>
CC: <anthonyyoung@sandiego.gov>, <CarlDeMaio@sandiego.gov>, <JerrySanders@sa...
Date: 4/15/2012 12:46 PM
Subject: stop the Santee power plant

To Whom it May Concern,

    Please consider putting a halt to this project! I have lived in Santee for 18 years and I belong to this 
community.  I have three children; ages 10, 12 and 16. We live on Kaschube Way, Which is behind West 
Hills High School and very close to the prospective site of this power plant. I cannot believe this will not 
be hazardous to our health, as well as destroy the environment!
This site that has been chosen is just too close to schools, homes, and precious land that should be 
preserved. Stop the insanity!
Thank you,
Kirsten Channing
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